

British Canoeing - Canoe Sprint & Paracanoe International Panel Statement Tuesday 21st July 2021

5k Senior World Championship Team Announcement

The Senior World Sprint Championship Selections were concluded at the weekend.

The selection races for Women's C1, womens' K1 and men's K1 5000m events were kindly hosted by Elmbridge Canoe Club on Saturday 17th July. Following a meeting of the Independent Panel the following athletes have been selected to race at the Senior World Championships in the respective races:

Beth Gill (Chelmsford Canoe Club) Women's C1 5000m

Lizzie Broughton (Richmond Canoe Club) in the Women' K1 5000m

Dan Johnson (Chelmsford Canoe Club) in the Men's K1 5000m.

Tim Scott, Chair of the Sprint Racing Committee said "GB Sprint has for many years had a strong tradition in the longer distances at the World Championships, so it's great that Beth, Lizzie and Dan have earned their place in the Team and the opportunity to race on the world stage in Copenhagen."

The full team for the Senior World Championships has now been confirmed by the International Panel and is available on British Canoeing website.

Questions?

The International panel recognises that the selection policy can seem a complicated process and in the situation that you have a question about the application of the policy or wish to simply discuss an aspect of the selection process then we would welcome the opportunity to assist. If you have any questions, please contact the chair of the IP, Paul Dimmock - email paul.dimmock2016@gmail.com

Appeals -

The British Canoeing selection policy has a clear appeal process as outlined in the policy and can be found here. Please remember that any appeal must be submitted within 48 hours of the publication of this statement to the chair of the IP paul.dimmock2016@gmail.com and andy.maddock@britishcanoeing.org.uk

International Panel

21st July 2021